

NH-1612050701010500 Seat No. _____

M. Pharm. (Sem. I) Examination

January - 2017

English: BP 106 T

Time: 3 Hours] [Total Marks: 80

Instructions: (1) Answer and tie up both the sections separately.

- (2) Figure to the right indicates marks.
- (3) Answer the three (03) questions from each section.
- (4) Question one (1) and question Five (5) are compulsory.
- (5) Draw neat and clean diagrams as required.

SECTION - I

- 1 Answer Any Seven (07) out of Ten (10) in brief: 14
 - (1) What is Technical communication?
 - (2) Write down disadvantages of written communication.
 - (3) What is process of communication?
 - (4) Draw Shannon-Weaver model of communication.
 - (5) What are advantages of oral communication?
 - (6) Give the examples of informal oral communication.
 - (7) Mention different skills for communication.
 - (8) What do you understand by counseling?
 - (9) What is exit interview?
 - (10) What is listening skills?
- 2 Which are 4 main components of Reading skills? Explain 13 in detail.

POVERTY

Poverty is just like a condition of slave when a person becomes unable to do anything according to his/her wish. It has many faces which changes according to the person, place and time. It can be described in many ways a person feel it or live it. Poverty is a situation which no one wants to live however has to carry it by custom, nature, natural disaster, or lack of proper education. The person lives it, generally wants to escape. Poverty is a call to action to the poor people to earn enough money to eat, have access to education, get adequate shelter, wear needed clothes, and protection from the social and political violence.

It is an invisible problem which affects a person and his/her social life very badly in many ways. Poverty is completely preventable problem however there are many reasons which carry and continue it from the past time. Poverty keeps a person lack of freedom, mental well-being, physical well-being, and security. It is very necessary for everyone to work jointly in order to remove poverty from the country and world to bring proper physical health, mental health, complete literacy, home for everyone, and other needed things to live a simple life.

QUESTIONS:

- (1) How do you define the term poverty?
- (2) How poverty is invisible problem?
- (3) Is the problem of poverty preventable? How?
- (4) What are the consequences of poverty?
- (5) Give the conclusion for above passage.
- 4 Write an essay on "Importance of Higher education" 13 in 200 words.

SECTION - II

5	Ansv	Answer any two out of three:								
(I)	Correct the following sentences: (any 7)									
	(1)	Doctor suggested patient to take vacation.								
	(2)	Learning the French isn't easy.								
	(3) I need good sleep.(4) We had great time on the top of mountain.									
	(5) I am going to hospital to see a friend who has undergone the operation.									
	(6)	More you read less you understand.								
	(7)	On a way home, I saw old beggar accompanied by child.								
	(8)	Will you please lend me copy of 'Old Man and Sea'?								
	(9) A man who knocked at a door was stranger.									
	(10)	What is difference between these cars?								
(II)	Writ	Write the correct SYNONYM in the answer sheet:								
	(1)	CORPULENT								
		(A)	lean	(B)	Gaunt					
		(C)	Emaciated	(D)	Obese					
	(2)	BRI								
		(A)	limited	(B)	small					
		(C)	little	(D)	short					
	(3)	EMI	BEZZLE							
		(A)	misappropriate	(B)	balance					
		(C)	remunerate	(D)	clear					
	(4)	VENT								
		(A)	opening	(B)	stodge					
		(C)	End	(D)	past tense of go					
	(5) AUGUST									
		(A)	common	(B)	ridiculous					
		(C)	dignified	(D)	petty					

3

[Contd...

NH-1612050701010500]

	(6)	CANNY							
		(A)	obstinate	(B)	handsome				
		(C)	clever	(D)	stout				
	(7)	ALE	CRT						
		(A)	energetic	(B)	observant				
		(C)	intelligent	(D)	watchful				
(III)	Give	one	word substitute for	r the	given sentences:				
	(1)	That which cannot be corrected-							
	(2)	The study of ancient societies-							
	(3) A person of good understanding knowledge and reas power-								
	(4)	A person who knows many foreign languages-							
	(5)	One who possesses many talents-							
	(6)	A drawing on transparent paper-							
	(7)	A small shop that sells fashionable clothes, cosmetics etc							
6	Explain in detail process of Listening skills.								
7	How does monitoring in Group discussion takes place. Explain 4 major components.								
8	Explain the different types of Interview. 1								